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 15th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

On Tuesday 20th June 2023, Year 6 will be visiting the Microsoft Discover Centre in Oxford Circus to 

take part in an interactive workshop. The children will practice and develop their computer coding 

skills as part of the Computer Science Curriculum. Children will leave at 9.30 and return before the 

end of the school day.   

 

Children will need a packed lunch, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts or fizzy/flavoured 

drinks.  If your child requires a school packed lunch, please complete the reply slip below and return 

to the office no later than 9.30am Friday 16th June 2023. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Oliver 

Year 6 Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Microsoft Discover Centre Trip 

 

Dear Oliver 

 

I give permission for my child__________________________ to attend the above trip on Tuesday 

20th June 2023 

 

My child will require a school packed lunch.                                                                  [ ] 

 

Signed_______________________________                              Date______________ 

 

Relationship to child_____________________ 
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